
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 1, 2021 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council    202102602 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Hyde Park Lumber Company—Tax Forgiveness 

Reference Document #202102292 

 

On August 2, 2021, the Budget and Finance Committee referred the following item 

for a report. 

 

COMMUNICATION, submitted by Councilmember Mann, from Melancthon 

W. Chatfield, regarding a property at 3500 Glenway Avenue, owned by The 

Hyde Park Lumber Company, requesting the City of Cincinnati forgive any 

and all current or back taxes. 

 

In accordance with state and local law, any owner of property in Hamilton County 

may contest the property taxes owed on a subject property by challenging the 

underlying property value from which the property taxes are computed. In order to 

accomplish this, a property owner must file a complaint with the Hamilton County 

Board of Revisions. More information on this process is available on the Hamilton 

County Auditor’s website: https://hamiltoncountyauditor.org/bor.asp.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: William Weber, Assistant City Manager 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhamiltoncountyauditor.org%2Fbor.asp&data=04%7C01%7Cangela.wright%40cincinnati-oh.gov%7C988be18727bb46541e4c08d960b6d874%7C6f55bfd1366941fda0e3c98d56adb39f%7C1%7C0%7C637647160695783268%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=L57YS0nOlY0VooQT0rnlLzc9jFlSQIF%2FWCQjXuLaB%2BQ%3D&reserved=0

